
The BHPA is 25 years old on December 9th 2022 

If you are a BHPA member and found this, let one of the 

listed know. Be the first and receive a handcrafted ball 

point pen (made from a hunting arrow) at the annual 

banquet. 

Only one gift will be issued. Watch for future posts 
Tim Gilmore  

1-985-759-0346 

 timgil@cox.net 

Craig Rink 

1-504-270-7166 

Craig@centaurlic.com 

or 

Al Dodson 

1-985-519-3644 

allinda67@gmail.com 

Thanks for visiting the 

website 
Posted on 12/7/22     This offer is null and void after 3/7/23 

mailto:timgil@cox.net
mailto:Craig@centaurlic.com
mailto:allinda67@gmail.com

